The MHM program is creating
graduates who are becoming leaders
In their respective communities

Leigh Sowerby (Cohort 2012) published a research article in
The Laryngoscope about the lack of awareness of surgeons
of the cost of surgical consumables. This paper, in part,
comes from an assignment he completed in the Health
Management Foundations Il course. Leigh presented the
poster on this topic at the Canadian Agency for Drugs and
Technology in Health in Saskatchewan in April 2015. This
same topic was podcast by the National Post in July!

In the May/June 2015 edition of the American Academy
of Ambulatory Care Nursing Viewpoint Newsletter, Denyse
Henry (Cohort 2012) was in the spotlight for being a leader
in her workplace, Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre and
in the Canadian Association of Ambulatory Care.?

The Canadian Association of Medical Radiation Technologist
(CAMRT) profiled Komal Mazhar (Cohort 2012) in their
summer 2015 newsletter. The article, Striking a Balance,
highlights her full-time work at an independent health
facility, her role as a MHM student, her volunteer work
with Ontario Association of Medical Radiation Sciences
and CAMRT, and her entrepreneurial venture. Her motto is
“Perseverance Commands Success.”

Thttps://www.linkedin.com/lite/external-redirect?url=htt
p%3A%2F%2Fwww%2Enationalpost9%2Ecom%2Fm%2
Fwp%2Fblog%2Ehtm|%3Fb%3Dnews%2Enationalpost%
2Ecom%2F%2Fnews%?2Fcanada%2Fshowing-surgeons-
massive-cost-of-disposable-supplies-leads-to-big-savings-
for-hospitals&urlHash=RJgZ

Zhttp://www.canadianambulatorycare.com/
uploads/1/0/4/5/10454196/aaacn_spotlight.pdf
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